
 

Tuesday, 14 Kenténha/October, 2008 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
 
In - Chiefs Mike Delisle, Jr., Mike Bush, Martin Leborgne, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Warren 
Lahache, Marvin Zacharie, Johnny Montour, Kenneth McComber, Rhonda Kirby and 
Peter Paul. 
 
Absent – John Dee Delormier (sick day). 
 
Also present - Melanie Gilbert - Interim OCC Coordinator, Alana Goodleaf-Rice - 
Executive Director. 
 
Housekeeping 
 
Chiefs Out of Office – Chiefs Mike Bush, Martin Leborgne and Johnny Montour will be 
in Akwesasne on Thursday for a meeting on the proposed Matrimonial Real Property 
law. Chief Marvin (Melvin) Zacharie is in Kingston, Ontario to participate in the Canadian 
Forces Aboriginal Forum on Thursday and Friday, while Chief Kenneth McComber will 
attend the Commission Construction du Quebec Funding Institute on Friday.  
 
The following agenda items were discussed 
 
RFD: Land allotment. 
 
RFD: Agreement with Quebec for transfer of economic development funds to 
Kahnawake (Aboriginal Initiative Fund) – Presence of John Bud Morris. Passed 
unanimously. 
 
Update: Hydro Quebec Ministerial Lease Agreements – Presence of Lanny Jacobs. 
Discussion was held on this issue. 


